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Physics for Scientists & Engineers, Vol. 1 (Chs
1-20): Pearson New International EditionPhysics
for Scientists and Engineers with Modern
PhysicsPhysics for Scientists and
EngineersPhysicsMaterials Science and
EngineeringControl Systems EngineeringPhysics for
Scientists and EngineersPhysics for Scientists
and Engineers, Volume 5, Chapters
40-46PhysicsFundamentals of PhysicsPhysics for
Scientists and Engineers with Modern
PhysicsModern Physics for Scientists and
EngineersForages, Volume 2Physics for Scientists
and EngineersTable of Integrals, Series, and
ProductsPhysics for Scientists and
EngineersNuclear Medicine and PET/CT - EBookStudent Solutions Manual and Study
GuideIntroduction to Information Systems, 6th
EditionPhysics for Global Scientists and
Engineers, Volume 2The Science and Engineering of
Materials, SI EditionElectrical
EngineeringPrinciples of OpticsForest Products
and Wood ScienceCollege PhysicsPhysics for
Scientists & Engineers Vol. 2 (Chs 21-35):
Pearson New International EditionNuclear
EnergyPhysicsPhysics for Scientists and
Engineers, Volume 2: Electricity, Magnetism,
Light, and Elementary Modern PhysicsCancer and
its ManagementManaging Engineering and
TechnologyPhysics for Scientists and
EngineersCollege PhysicsApplied Statistics and
Probability for EngineersCollege PhysicsPhysics
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for Scientists & EngineersProbability and
Statistics for Engineers and
ScientistsMathematical Methods for
PhysicistsStudent Study Guide and Selected
Solutions Manual for Physics for Scientists and
Engineers with Modern Physics Vols. 2 And 3 (Chs.
21-44)Introduction to Materials Science for
Engineers
This classic text provides a rigorous
introduction to basic probability theory and
statistical inference, illustrated by relevant
applications. It assumes a background in calculus
and offers a balance of theory and
methodology.This best-selling, calculus-based
text is recognized for its carefully crafted,
logical presentation of the basic concepts and
principles of physics. PHYSICS FOR SCIENTISTS AND
ENGINEERS, Sixth Edition, maintains the Serway
traditions of concise writing for the students,
carefully thought-out problem sets and worked
examples, and evolving educational pedagogy. This
edition introduces a new co-author, Dr. John
Jewett, at Cal Poly Pomona, known best for his
teaching awards and his role in the recently
published PRINCIPLES OF PHYSICS, Third Edition,
also written with Ray Serway. Providing students
with the tools they need to succeed in
introductory physics, the Sixth Edition of this
authoritative text features unparalleled media
integration and a newly enhanced supplemental
package for instructors and students!This is the
eBook of the printed book and may not include any
media, website access codes, or print supplements
that may come packaged with the bound book.
Elegant, engaging, exacting, and concise,
Giancoli’s Physics: Principles with Applications
, Seventh Edition, helps you view the world
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through eyes that know physics. Giancoli’s text
is a trusted classic, known for its elegant
writing, clear presentation, and quality of
content. Using concrete observations and
experiences you can relate to, the text features
an approach that reflects how science is actually
practiced: it starts with the specifics, then
moves to the great generalizations and the more
formal aspects of a topic to show you why we
believe what we believe. Written with the goal of
giving you a thorough understanding of the basic
concepts of physics in all its aspects, the text
uses interesting applications to biology,
medicine, architecture, and digital technology to
show you how useful physics is to your everyday
life and in your future profession.Achieve
success in your physics course by making the most
of what PHYSICS FOR SCIENTISTS AND ENGINEERS has
to offer you. From a host of in-text features to
a range of outstanding technology resources,
you'll have everything you need to understand the
natural forces and principles of physics.
Throughout every chapter, the authors have built
in a wide range of examples, exercises, and
illustrations that will help you understand the
laws of physics AND succeed in your
course!Available with most new copies of the text
is CengageNOW for Physics. Save time, learn more,
and succeed in the course with this online suite
of resources that give you the choices and tools
you need to study smarter and get the grade.
Receive a personalized study plan based on
chapter-specific diagnostic testing to help you
pinpoint what you need to know NOW, and interact
with a live physics tutor through the exclusive
Personal Tutor with SMARTHINKING program to help
you master the concepts.The 10th edition of
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Halliday, Resnick and Walkers Fundamentals of
Physics provides the perfect solution for
teaching a 2 or 3 semester calculus-based physics
course, providing instructors with a tool by
which they can teach students how to effectively
read scientific material, identify fundamental
concepts, reason through scientific questions,
and solve quantitative problems. The 10th edition
builds upon previous editions by offering new
features designed to better engage students and
support critical thinking. These include NEW
Video Illustrations that bring the subject matter
to life, NEW Vector Drawing Questions that test
students conceptual understanding, and additional
multimedia resources (videos and animations) that
provide an alternative pathway through the
material for those who struggle with reading
scientific exposition. WileyPLUS sold separately
from text.Principles of Optics: Electromagnetic
Theory of Propagation, Interference and
Diffraction of Light, Sixth Edition covers
optical phenomenon that can be treated with
Maxwell’s phenomenological theory. The book is
comprised of 14 chapters that discuss various
topics about optics, such as geometrical
theories, image forming instruments, and optics
of metals and crystals. The text covers the
elements of the theories of interference,
interferometers, and diffraction. The book
tackles several behaviors of light, including its
diffraction when exposed to ultrasonic waves. The
selection will be most useful to researchers
whose work involves understanding the behavior of
light.Forages: The Science of Grassland
Agriculture, 7th Edition, Volume II will
extensively evaluate the current knowledge and
information on forage agriculture. Chapters
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written by leading researchers and authorities in
grassland agriculture are aggregated under
section themes, each one representing a major
topic within grassland science and agriculture.
This 7th edition will include two new additional
chapters covering all aspects of forage
physiology in three separate chapters, instead of
one in previous editions. Chapters will be
updated throughout to include new information
that has developed since the last edition. This
new edition of the classic reference serves as a
comprehensive supplement to An Introduction to
Grassland Agriculture, Volume I.Building upon
Serway and Jewetta s solid foundation in the
modern classic text, Physics for Scientists and
Engineers, this first Asia-Pacific edition of
Physics is a practical and engaging introduction
to Physics. Using international and local case
studies and worked examples to add to the concise
language and high quality artwork, this new
regional edition further engages students and
highlights the relevance of this discipline to
their learning and lives.Covers vectors,
kinematics, dynamics, circular motion,
equilibrium, energy, momentum, gravitation,
elasticity, vibration, fluids, sound, heat,
electricity, electromagnetism, optics,
relativity, and nuclear physics, and includes
practice exercisesPresents basic concepts in
physics, covering topics such as kinematics,
Newton's laws of motion, gravitation, fluids,
sound, heat, thermodynamics, magnetism, nuclear
physics, and more, examples, practice questions
and problems.Providing coverage of the
mathematics necessary for advanced study in
physics and engineering, this text focuses on
problem-solving skills and offers a vast array of
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exercises, as well as clearly illustrating and
proving mathematical relations.The Science and
Engineering of Materials Sixth Edition describes
the foundations and applications of materials
science as predicated upon the structureprocessing-properties paradigm with the goal of
providing enough science so that the reader may
understand basic materials phenomena, and enough
engineering to prepare a wide range of students
for competent professional practice. By selecting
the appropriate topics from the wealth of
material provided in The Science and Engineering
of Materials, instructors can emphasize
materials, provide a general overview,
concentrate on mechanical behavior, or focus on
physical properties. Since the book has more
material than is needed for a one-semester
course, students will also have a useful
reference for subsequent courses in
manufacturing, materials, design, or materials
selection. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the
product text may not be available in the ebook
version.Table of Integrals, Series, and Products
provides information pertinent to the fundamental
aspects of integrals, series, and products. This
book provides a comprehensive table of integrals.
Organized into 17 chapters, this book begins with
an overview of elementary functions and discusses
the power of binomials, the exponential function,
the logarithm, the hyperbolic function, and the
inverse trigonometric function. This text then
presents some basic results on vector operators
and coordinate systems that are likely to be
useful during the formulation of many problems.
Other chapters consider inequalities that range
from basic algebraic and functional inequalities
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to integral inequalities and fundamental
oscillation and comparison theorems for ordinary
differential equations. This book discusses as
well the important part played by integral
transforms. The final chapter deals with Fourier
and Laplace transforms that provides so much
information about other integrals. This book is a
valuable resource for mathematicians, engineers,
scientists, and research workers.Now in its sixth
edition, this highly-regarded book is designed as
an introductory text on the principles of
diagnosis, staging and treatment of tumours. The
new edition: Includes up-to-date information on
the most recent techniques and therapies
available Emphasises the importance of
multidisciplinary teamwork in the care of cancer
patients Highlights frequent dilemmas and
difficulties encountered during cancer management
Features the important contributions of a new
author Professor Daniel Hochhauser Contains a
brand-new two-colour design As with previous
editions, the first part of the book is devoted
to the mechanisms of tumour development and
cancer treatment. This is followed by a
systematic account of the current management of
individual major cancers. For each tumour there
are details of the pathology, mode of spread,
clinical presentation, staging and treatment with
radiotherapy and chemotherapy. This accessible
and practical resource will be invaluable to
trainees in oncology, palliative care and general
medicine, as well as specialist nurses, general
practitioners, medical students, and professions
allied to medicine. This title is also available
as a mobile App from MedHand Mobile Libraries.
Buy it now from Google Play or the MedHand
Store.The updated seventh edition of the classic
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text on wood science and forestry The seventh
edition of Forest Products and Wood Science: An
Introduction offers a fully revised and updated
review of the forest products industry. This
classic text contains a comprehensive review of
the subject and presents a thorough understanding
of the anatomical and physical nature of wood.
The authors emphasize its use as an industrial
raw material. Forest Products and Wood Science
provides thorough coverage of all aspects of wood
science and industry, ranging from tree growth
and wood anatomy to a variety of economically
important wood products, along with their
applications and performance. The text explores
global raw materials, the increasing use of wood
as a source of energy and chemicals and
environmental implications of the use of wood.
This edition features new material on structural
composites, non-structural composites, durability
and protection, pulp and paper, energy and
chemicals, and global raw materials. This seventh
edition of the classic work: Contains new
information on a variety of topics including:
structural composites, non-structural composites,
durability and protection, pulp and paper, energy
and chemicals and global raw materials Includes a
fully revised text that meets the changing needs
of the forestry, engineering, and wood science
academics and professionals Presents material
written by authors with broad experience in both
the private and academic sectors Written for
undergraduate students in forestry, natural
resources, engineering, and wood science, as well
as forest industry personnel, engineers, woodbased manufacturing and using professionals, the
seventh edition of Forest Products and Wood
Science updates the classic text that has become
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an indispensable resource.Get The Best Grade You
Can! Has your lecturer selected WileyPLUS:
Assignment Edition to accompany your textbook? If
so, read on. WileyPLUS is a powerful online
system packed with tools and resources to help
you make the most of your course, and get the
best grade you can. In addition to instant
grading and feedback on your homework and
quizzes, once you have a registration code with
WileyPLUS you get: A complete online version of
the text and use of the Link to Text feature
available in assignments Virtual Materials
Science Engineering animations Self-Assessment
Exercises Index to Learning Styles Extended
Learning Objectives Web Resources Here\'s the
deal: The first time you try to access your
WileyPLUS course you can either create an account
with or without entering a a Registration Code.
If you create an account without using a
registration code you will not be able to access
the above material until you obtain one. The
Registration Code is packaged for FREE with a new
copy of your textbook at you campus bookstore.
Alternatively, you can purchase a Registration
Code by clicking on the "Buy" button above. Once
you have your Registration Code, you can use it
to access all the material available in your
specific WileyPLUS course. Your lecturer will
provide you with the URL for your class. Please
write it down for future reference. The URL will
have the following format:
http://www.edugen.wiley.com/edugen/class/ _____
STUDENT DATA 89% found the instant feedback and
scoring on homework and quizzes to be beneficial
69% said it helped them get a better grade 80%
said it improved their understanding of the
material 76% said it made them better prepared
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for tests STUDENT QUOTES "WileyPLUS is an amazing
tool, I just wish it was available for all my
classes!" Filiz Muharrem, Ohio State University
"I loved the immediate response to homework
problems and exams. I was able to find out what
errors I had made, and go back to the chapters to
research why I made the error. It made my
learning much easier!" Theresa Klicker,
University of Maryland, University College
"Everything I needed was just a click awaythat\'s
how fast and simple it was. If I needed immediate
help and I didn\'t understand a concept, it told
me where to look." Caroline Cho, University of
Texas-Austin "I felt WileyPLUS was a useful tool
in understanding the chapters/problems. The "linkto-text" tool was very resourceful when solving
the homework problems." Michael Geisheimer, Kean
University "I was quite impressed with WileyPLUS.
It was nice to be able to see what I did wrong
and have more than one chance to answer a
problem." Melinda Beach, Washburn
UniversityControl Systems Engineering, 7th
Edition has become the top selling text for this
course. It takes a practical approach, presenting
clear and complete explanations. Real world
examples demonstrate the analysis and design
process, while helpful skill assessment
exercises, numerous in-chapter examples, review
questions and problems reinforce key concepts. A
new progressive problem, a solar energy parabolic
trough collector, is featured at the end of each
chapter. This edition also includes Hardware
Interface Laboratory experiments for use on the
MyDAQ platform from National Instruments. A
tutorial for MyDAQ is included as Appendix D.A
comprehensive guide to procedures and
technologies, Nuclear Medicine and PET/CT:
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Technology and Techniques provides a single
source for state-of-the-art information on all
aspects of nuclear medicine. Coverage includes
relevant anatomy and physiology and discusses
each procedure in relation to the specific use of
radiopharmaceuticals and the instruments
required. Edited by experts in nuclear imaging
and PET/CT, Paul E. Christian and Kristen M.
Waterstram-Rich, this edition has a new chapter
on MRI as it relates to nuclear medicine and
includes practical, step-by-step instructions for
procedures. PET/CT focus with hybrid PET/CT
studies in several chapters provides cutting-edge
information that is especially beneficial to
working technologists. CT Physics and
Instrumentation chapter introduces CT as it is
applied to PET imaging for combined PET/CT
studies. Authoritative, comprehensive resource
conveys state-of-the-art information, eliminating
the need to search for information in other
sources. Foundation chapters cover basic math,
statistics, physics, instrumentation, computers,
lab science, radiochemistry, and pharmacology,
allowing you to understand how and why procedures
are performed. Accessible writing style and
approach to basic science subjects simplifies
topics, progressing from fundamentals to more
complex concepts. More than 50 practice problems
in the math and statistics chapter let you brush
up on basic math skills, with answers provided in
the back of the book. Key terms, chapter
outlines, learning objectives, and suggested
readings help you organize your study. A table of
radionuclides used in nuclear medicine and PET is
provided in the appendix for quick reference. A
glossary provides definitions of key terms and
important concepts. High-profile editors and
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contributors come from a variety of educational
and clinical settings, providing a broad
philosophic and geographic perspective. New MRI
Physics, Instrumentation and Clinical
Introduction chapter provides important
background on MRI and its relationship with
nuclear medicine. Procedures boxes in body
systems chapters provide step-by-step
descriptions of clinical procedures. Updates and
revisions keep you current with the latest
advances. Expanded 16-page color insert includes
more diagnostic images demonstrating realistic
scans found in practice.This second edition of
Serway's Physics For Global Scientists and
Engineers is a practical and engaging
introduction for students of calculus-based
physics. Students love the Australian, AsiaPacific and international case studies and worked
examples, concise language and high-quality
artwork, in two, easy-to-carry volumes. * NEW key
topics in physics, such as the Higgs boson,
engage students and keep them interested * NEW
Maths icons highlight mathematical concepts in
the text and direct students to the relevant
information in the Maths Appendix * NEW Index of
Symbols provides students with a quick reference
for the symbols used throughout the book This
volume (two) includes Electricity and magnetism,
Light and optics, and Quantum physics. Volume one
covers Mechanics, Mechanical properties of solids
and fluids, Oscillations and mechanical waves,
and Thermodynamics.The goal of Introduction to
Information Systems is to teach all business
majors, especially undergraduates, how to use
information technology to master their current or
future jobs and to help ensure the success of
their organization. To accomplish this goal, this
Page 12/18

Read Online Physics Scientists Engineers 7th
Edition Solution Manual
text helps students become informed users; that
is, persons knowledgeable about information
systems and information technology. The focus is
not merely placed on learning the concepts of
information technology, but rather on applying
those concepts to facilitate business processes.
The content concentrates on placing information
systems in the context of business, so that
students will more-readily grasp the concepts
presented in the text. The theme of this book is
What's In IT for Me? This question is asked by
all students who take this course. The book will
show you that IT is the backbone of any business,
whether a student is majoring in Accounting,
Finance, Marketing, Human Resources, or
Production/Operations Management.This expanded,
revised, and updated fourth edition of Nuclear
Energy maintains the tradition of providing clear
and comprehensive coverage of all aspects of the
subject, with emphasis on the explanation of
trends and developments. As in earlier editions,
the book is divided into three parts that achieve
a natural flow of ideas: Basic Concepts,
including the fundamentals of energy, particle
interactions, fission, and fusion; Nuclear
Systems, including accelerators, isotope
separators, detectors, and nuclear reactors; and
Nuclear Energy and Man, covering the many
applications of radionuclides, radiation, and
reactors, along with a discussion of wastes and
weapons. A minimum of mathematical background is
required, but there is ample opportunity to learn
characteristic numbers through the illustrative
calculations and the exercises. An updated
Solution Manual is available to the instructor. A
new feature to aid the student is a set of some
50 Computer Exercises, using a diskette of
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personal computer programs in BASIC and
spreadsheet, supplied by the author at a nominal
cost. The book is of principal value as an
introduction to nuclear science and technology
for early college students, but can be of benefit
to science teachers and lecturers, nuclear
utility trainees and engineers in other fields.CDROMs contains: 2 CDs, "one contains the Student
Edition of LabView 7 Express, and the other
contains OrCAD Lite 9.2."For the calculus-based
General Physics course primarily taken by
engineers and science majors (including physics
majors). This long-awaited and extensive revision
maintains Giancoli's reputation for creating
carefully crafted, highly accurate and precise
physics texts. Physics for Scientists and
Engineers combines outstanding pedagogy with a
clear and direct narrative and applications that
draw the student into the physics. The new
edition also features an unrivaled suite of media
and online resources that enhance the
understanding of physics. This book is written
for students. It aims to explain physics in a
readable and interesting manner that is
accessible and clear, and to teach students by
anticipating their needs and difficulties without
oversimplifying. Physics is a description of
reality, and thus each topic begins with concrete
observations and experiences that students can
directly relate to. We then move on to the
generalizations and more formal treatment of the
topic. Not only does this make the material more
interesting and easier to understand, but it is
closer to the way physics is actually
practiced.Physics for Scientists and Engineers
combines outstanding pedagogy with a clear and
direct narrative and applications that draw the
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reader into the physics. The new edition features
an unrivaled suite of media and on-line resources
that enhance the understanding of physics. Many
new topics have been incorporated such as: the
Otto cycle, lens combinations, three-phase
alternating current, and many more. New
developments and discoveries in physics have been
added including the Hubble space telescope, age
and inflation of the universe, and distant
planets. Modern physics topics are often
discussed within the framework of classical
physics where appropriate. For scientists and
engineers who are interested in learning
physics.For the calculus-based General Physics
course primarily taken by engineers and science
majors (including physics majors). This longawaited and extensive revision maintains
Giancoli's reputation for creating carefully
crafted, highly accurate and precise physics
texts. Physics for Scientists and Engineers
combines outstanding pedagogy with a clear and
direct narrative and applications that draw the
student into the physics. The new edition also
features an unrivaled suite of media and on-line
resources that enhance the understanding of
physics. This book is written for students. It
aims to explain physics in a readable and
interesting manner that is accessible and clear,
and to teach students by anticipating their needs
and difficulties without oversimplifying. Physics
is a description of reality, and thus each topic
begins with concrete observations and experiences
that students can directly relate to. We then
move on to the generalizations and more formal
treatment of the topic. Not only does this make
the material more interesting and easier to
understand, but it is closer to the way physics
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is actually practiced.This textbook for a
calculus-based physics course for non-physics
majors includes end-of-chapter summaries, key
concepts, real-world applications, and
problems.The Sixth Edition of Physics for
Scientists and Engineers offers a completely
integrated text and media solution that will help
students learn most effectively and will enable
professors to customize their classrooms so that
they teach most efficiently. The text includes a
new strategic problem-solving approach, an
integrated Math Tutorial, and new tools to
improve conceptual understanding. To simplify the
review and use of the text, Physics for
Scientists and Engineers is available in these
versions: Volume 1 Mechanics/Oscillations and
Waves/Thermodynamics (Chapters 1-20, R)
1-4292-0132-0 Volume 2 Electricity and
Magnetism/Light (Chapters 21-33) 1-4292-0133-9
Volume 3 Elementary Modern Physics (Chapters
34-41) 1-4292-0134-7 Standard Version (Chapters
1-33, R) 1-4292-0124-X Extended Version (Chapters
1-41, R) 0-7167-8964-7As a market leader, PHYSICS
FOR SCIENTISTS AND ENGINEERS is one of the most
powerful brands in the physics market. However,
rather than resting on that reputation, the new
edition of this text marks a significant advance
in the already excellent quality of the book.
Important Notice: Media content referenced within
the product description or the product text may
not be available in the ebook version.In addition
to featuring the latest discoveries, MODERN
PHYSICS presents a contemporary and comprehensive
approach to physics with a strong emphasis on
applications. The authors discuss the experiments
that led to key discoveries in order to
illustrate the process behind scientific advances
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and to give students a historical perspective.
The text features a flexible organization that
allows instructors to select and teach topics in
a preferred sequence without compromising the
student's learning experience. A sound
theoretical foundation in quantum theory is
included to help physics majors succeed in their
upper division courses.Managing Engineering and
Technology is ideal for courses in Technology
Management, Engineering Management, or
Introduction to Engineering Technology. This text
is also ideal forengineers, scientists, and other
technologists interested in enhancing their
management skills. Managing Engineering and
Technology is designed to teach engineers,
scientists, and other technologists the basic
management skills they will need to be effective
throughout their careers.This text blends
traditional introductory physics topics with an
emphasis on human applications and an expanded
coverage of modern physics topics, such as the
existence of atoms and the conversion of mass
into energy. Topical coverage is combined with
the author's lively, conversational writing
style, innovative features, the direct and clear
manner of presentation, and the emphasis on
problem solving and practical applications.Taking
an integrative approach, market-leading PHYSICS
FOR SCIENTISTS AND ENGINEERS seamlessly matches
curated content to the learning environment for
which it was intended--from in-class group
problem solving to online homework that utilizes
targeted feedback and tutorials. More student
friendly than ever, the text includes new contextrich exercises, Think-Pair-Share problems, MCATstyle passage problems and sound educational
pedagogy. The unified art program and detailed
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worked examples compliment the concise language
and meticulous instruction for which Raymond A.
Serway and John W. Jewett Jr. are known. In
addition, WebAssign--the world's easiest to use
homework system--equips you with the definitive
solution to your homework and assessment needs to
maximize your course success.
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